21 June 2020  Update on re-union.

The re-union and the Association days scheduled for August 2020 have been cancelled.
We have re-scheduled a new date in February 2021, I have suggested the 28th, subject to Scott Egan, C.O. of 35 Squadron.  This date may not be available due to the centenary of the RAAF celebrations.  
The dinner will be held in a 35 Squadron hanger with 35 Squadron proving the catering and drinks.  The cost of these items will be sent out when they are known.
It is 49 years in 2021 since Wallaby Airlines left Vietnam and more importantly it is 50 years since the A-TEAM left Vietnam.  35 Squadron will be 89yrs since its inception in 1942.  The Spartan has been in serve for 8yrs with 35 Squadron.  It is also 47yrs since RTFV arrived in Vietnam.
Those who have paid in full or a deposit at the Ipswich Country motel.  This money will be carried over until February 2021.
As soon as more details come to hand, I will advise you.
Sambo. 
